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Raymond Ramirez; Regina Smith; Rick Trevino; Robert Nakamoto; Sandra Hamilton Slane; Stacey Jones; 
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Good morning Vice Chancellor Mohr- 
 
On behalf of the SEA Program workgroup I would like to provide this group’s recommendations for the 
key elements of the Student Equity and Achievement Program, namely: 

 MIS Data Elements 

 Policy Alignment/Changes 

 Funding Formula 

 Student Education Plan Requirements 

 SEA Annual Report 
 
These subgroups developed these recommendations over many months, and some of the groups will 
continue their work/research in the fall. The recommendations document is attached. If you find you 
have any questions, I am happy to address them. 
 
As a specialist supporting this critical program, I have appreciated the opportunity to work with a group 
of outstanding professionals in developing recommendations that I believe will assist the CO in creating 
a strong framework for the SEA program. I hope to continue working with this group in the coming year, 
as their input and experiences will help inform the resources and direction of our support. 
 
I look forward to hearing how these recommendations are received by the Executive Team and how this 
group might continue its valuable work. 
 
Thank you to the members of the SEA Program Workgroup for their time and commitment to this 
process. I have learned so much from all of you over the last few months and I’m excited to meet back 
up in the fall to plan our next year of work! 
 
Warmly, 
 
Barbara Lezon 
Educational Services and Support Division 
California Community Colleges Chancellor’s Office 
1102 Q Street  |  6th Floor 
Sacramento, CA  95811 
phone: 916.323.5275 | email:  blezon@cccco.edu 
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